

April 24, 2020

Mr. Michael Mitchell, Principal Arts Academy in the Woods 32101 Caroline Fraser, MI 48026-3209

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

We have received the Continuity of Learning Plan with Amendments that has been prepared by your school district as required by Executive Order 2020-35. A review has been completed of the plan, by the Macomb Intermediate School District, to assure it meets all the requirements of the order.

We are pleased to let you know that your plan meets the requirements of Executive Order 2020-35; and, therefore, Arts Academy in the Woods remains approved. We will submit your plan to MDE and the Michigan Department of Treasury to notify them your plan is complete and has been approved. **Please remember:** School districts are required to post the approved plan on your district website.

We want to recognize you and your staff for all of the discussion, research, effort and collaboration that has been part of this important educational plan. Your efforts to continue learning for students in your community is acknowledged and is most important during this challenging time. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Michael R. DeVault Superintendent

MRD/cp